
PUBLIC SECTOR LOAN FORGIVENESS PROGRAM 
 
Winona State University is a qualifying employer for the Public Sector Loan Forgiveness 

Program (PLSF). PLSF was established by Congress to encourage individuals to work in 

public service by forgiving the remaining student loan balance of their federal Direct Loans 

after they have made 120 qualifying payments while employed by a qualifying employer. 

Find out more on the Minnesota Office of Higher Education and Federal Student Aid 

websites. 

 

Who should I contact to get my PSLF form signed? 

Initiate the online form and send it to Human Resources (humanresources@winona.edu) 

for digital signature (certifying your employment).  

https://www.ohe.state.mn.us/mPg.cfm?pageID=2226
https://studentaid.gov/manage-loans/forgiveness-cancellation/public-service/public-service-loan-forgiveness-application
mailto:humanresources@winona.edu

